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NEW HIRES 
Wingo Service Company would like to congratulate and welcome our newest 
employees to the team: 

We are grateful to have you and hope that you find success in your new position! 
 

Congratulations!! 
We would like to congratulate Derek and Travis on their new positions as division 
managers! Derek has been with Wingo Service since 2014 and has been promoted 
to Instrumentation and Process Analyzers Manager and Travis has been with us 
since 2019 and is now the Electrical Services Manager. It is always great to see our 
employees advancing! 
We are also excited to introduce Lee as our Contract Maintenance Manager and 
are looking forward to all the amazing things he will bring to our team! 
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Wingo Service would like to 
thank the following people for 

their dedication to their 
positions and teams!! 

 
• Gonzalo – 1st Anniversary 

• Henry – 2nd Anniversary 

• Dale – 1st Anniversary 

• Jesse – 6th Anniversary 

• Clay – 1st Anniversary 

• Sid – 20th Anniversary 

• Ron – 5th Anniversary 

• Jonathan – 1st Anniversary 

• Khoa – 6th Anniversary 

• Richard – 2nd Anniversary 

• Jay – 7th Anniversary 

HAPPY 
ANNIVERSARY!!! 

• Riley J. – IE Tech 

• Abel L. - Journeyman 

• Lee S. – Contract 

Maintenance 

 

• Oscar Q. – Apprentice 

• Levi W. – Journeyman 

• Tom T. – Engineer 

• Harold S. – Apprentice 

 

 



Safety? Capping off Wires 
 
 
 
Here at Wingo Service, we have worked very hard to maintain the staff we have currently. We’ve kissed a lot of frogs to get 
our team to where it is now, and it would be devastating to lose any of you to something that is so easily preventable. 
Please –  

• Be cautious. 
• Take your time. 
• Stay alert. 
• Ask questions. 
• Don’t cut corners. 
• Stop any work you deem unsafe. 

 
Be safe out there; for you and for all of us at Wingo Service Company. 
 

 
Drivers Safety Course 
In January, Wingo Service Company and Brady, Chapman, Holland & Associates 
sat down for a Motor Vehicle Safety course. While the subject of safety on job sites 
is well known in the industry, we wanted to focus on the in-between. For many, 
commuting to a job is a very normal and almost automatic task; because of this, 
people are more likely to let their guard down and that leaves a lot of room for 
something to go wrong. In an effort to protect our employees, and with the cost of 
car insurance dwarfing our other expenses - including the insurance that covers our 
employees in plants - we want to ensure that driver complacency does not become 
the norm for our employees. While the class was quite early, we had an excellent 
showing of participation and we thank all who attended! 

 

 

IN OTHER NEWS! 
I normally leave this little note at the foot of every newsletter but I’m not sure people really see 
it! If anyone would like to contribute, maybe something more cheerful, to a future newsletter, 
please do! I am looking for any projects, personal achievements, or company/personal news 
that you would like shared! It helps to keep the postings light and brings us closer as a 
company. Send any information to Alexis at adelaney@wingocompanies.com! 

 
 



 
How Wingo Service Company is Handling COVID-19 

 
Across the globe, businesses are facing an unprecedented shutdown of economic activity. While some people are self-
isolating, others work from home, while many still make the commute, every day, to get to their essential jobs - keeping 
the critical parts of the country in motion. The following is a statement from Wingo Service Company’s President about 
what steps we here at Wingo are taking to help keep our employees safe: 

 

At Wingo Service Company, the health and safety of our customers and employees is always our primary concern.  

As we continue to learn more about COVID-19, we focus on how it could affect anyone who interacts with our business.  

With this in mind, and Wingo Service Company remaining open, we are closely following the guidelines by the Centers for 
Disease Control and local health agencies for staying healthy and by understanding our role in maintaining a safe 
community.  

Among other measures, throughout our organization, we have:  

• Instructed employees to frequently wash their hands and stay home if they feel sick  

• Encouraged social distancing and eliminated handshakes  

• Added new hand-sanitizer stations throughout our facilities  

• Increased the frequency of cleaning each day  

• Increased cleaning of high-traffic areas, such as countertops, door handles and restrooms  

• Instructed employees to follow CDC guidelines and closely monitor their health  

• Mandated sanitizing of vehicle touch points (i.e.- inner and outer driver's door handles, arm rest, steering wheel, and 
shifter)  

 

We will continue to closely monitor the situation and do all we can to protect you and our employees.  

Edgar E. Wingo Jr. 
         President 
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